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Carolyn Riley
Director Sustainability, Environment & Planning Metro West
Sydney Metro
PO Box K659
Haymarket, NSW, 2140

06/10/2022

Subject: The Bays Retaining Walls – Hydrogeological Design Report

Dear Ms Riley,

I refer to your submission of The Bays Retaining Walls – Hydrogelogical Design Report. I also
acknowledge your response to the Department’s request for information.

I note that the Hydrological Design Report:

 has been prepared in accordance with the Conditions of Approval; and

 has been reviewed by Sydney Metro and no issues have been raised with the Department.

You are reminded that if there are any inconsistencies between the Hydrological Design Report and the
conditions of approval, the conditions prevail.

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest
convenience. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Grant Brown at grant.brown@dpie.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Grant Brown
A/Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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